
From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
To: "Heather Patterson"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Austin Weyant; judahoil@yahoo.com; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: Corrected C141 for Scottsdale #3 release
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2017 3:50:00 PM
Attachments: 1. 4146 - COAs & signed C-141 intial.pdf

RE: Judah Oil * Scottsdale Federal #3 * 30-015-25307 * 2RP-4146
 
Hello Blaise/Heather,
 
I have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an
attached Conditions of Approval. The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4146.
PLEASE NOTE: Within my scan I included the original C-141 which has the COAs attached to it. I did
that cause the original C-141 is the one that we logged in through the system originally and the COAs
are connected to that as far as timeframes go. If you have any questions please feel free to ask.
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 
 

From: Heather Patterson [mailto:heather.patterson@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 4:11 PM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>; judahoil@yahoo.com
Subject: Corrected C141 for Scottsdale #3 release
 
Hey Crystal,
 
Please find the attached.  I need to correct the “cause” portion of the C141 for 2RP-4146.
 Also, see the corrected lat/longs. It appears I added an extra number in there the first time.
 
Sorry for any inconvenience, I’ll get it right next time!
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See you soon,
 
Heather Patterson
575-200-5343
 


